
Radioactive, LLC 

Character Issue 

In regard to whether the Assignor or any party to the Assignor’s portion of the assignment application 

has or has had any interest in, or connection with, any broadcast application in any proceeding where 

character issues were left unresolved, in an abundance of caution, it is noted that the Commission, on 

August 3, 2017, issued a Hearing Designation Order, FCC 17-106 (the “HDO”), as to whether the 

application of Radioactive, LLC for renewal of the license for WRAX(FM), Lake Isabella, Michigan, should 

be granted.  Among the issues designated for hearing by the HDO was whether, with respect to 

WRAX(FM), “there have been any other violations of the Communications Act of 1934, as amended, or 

the rules and regulations of the Commission which, taken together, would constitute a pattern of 

abuse.”  Radioactive, LLC surrendered the license for WRAX on August 4, 2017.  Consequently, no 

hearing regarding WRAX was conducted and the issues designated for hearing by the HDO were left 

unresolved. 


